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NOTICE 

Dear Parents, 

This sounds great to announce that a Radio Centre at Head Office, Suri, is under construction with a 

professional set up so that we can cater our innovative thoughts/ideas/actions in the air. We will 

telecast our live sessions through YouTube from there only. However, to make this mission successful, 

we need an active involvement of our parents. 

We approach the upcoming vacation period, we're excited to offer our students some special 

sessions/expert talks aimed at enriching their learning experiences. We believe that parents, with 

their diverse expertise and talents, can play a vital role in this endeavour. We, as amateur teachers, or 

anyone will learn from your wide experience. Learning knows no complacency. What I feel is that 

it is experience that makes a difference in the classroom. Therefore, we will try to absorb how you 

as a resource person deal a chapter, complete it on time with activity, homework, test, control small 

children tactfully without high tone, grab their attention till the end etc and finally, we will sing 

“মনে করি অমরে সুনি গাই”.  Parents either a teacher by profession or passion are requested to choose 

a class, subject and chapter so that our children get the spark of excellence. However, this aims to help 

our (your as well) children learn from your wide stock of knowledge recollected through experience and 

motivate us to continue likewise so that we can make a school.   

We would like to extend an invitation to all parents who are interested in leading a 

session/workshop/training for our teachers only during the vacation period. Whether you have a 

passion for storytelling, a knack for arts and crafts, expertise in a particular field, or simply want to share 

your experiences and insights, we welcome your participation. Mainly, we want to feel that togetherness 

is joy. An engagement will definitely make us feel that we are not separated rather united. This reminds 

me one of the immortal lines of the reverent poet শঙ্খ ঘ োষ: “আমোদের পথ ঘেই আর/আয় আদরো ঘ েঁদে 

ঘ েঁদে থোকি”.  

Sessions can cover a wide range of topics, including but not limited to: 

• Any topic of any Subject 

• Creative Writing 

• Science Experiments 

• Art and Craft Projects 

• Musical Performances 

• Career Talks 

• Cultural Experiences 

• Talks on Self Help Books 

• Vocational Skill Subject 

• New Methodologies in the evolution of Education System 

• Nutrition for better Health and Mind 



If you would like to contribute by leading a session, please let us know your availability and the topic 

you would like to cover by 4th May. We will then coordinate with you to schedule the sessions and 

provide any necessary support or resources. 

Together, we can create a memorable and enriching vacation experience for our students. Thank you for 

your continued support and involvement in our school community. 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Signature of the Principal 
 
 
 
 
 


